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David R. Catanach, Division Director 
Oil Conservation Division 

Ben Stone, as agent for OWL SWD Operating, LLC 
SOS Consulting, LLC 
PO Box 300 
Como, TX 75431 

RE: Administrative Order SWD-1464; Modification of Allowed Tubing Size 
Black Lake 7 SWD Well No. 1 (API 30-015-35558) 
Unit C, Sec 7, T25S, R28E, NMPM, Eddy County, New Mexico 
Order Date: March 5, 2014, Delaware Mountain Group 
Permitted disposal depths: 2430 feet to 4350 feet 

Dear Mr. Stone: 

Reference is made to your request on behalf of OWL SWD Operating, LLC to modify the existing 
disposal permit by changing the maximum allowed tubing size from 3.5 inch to 4.5 inch OD. 

The Division finds that granting this request will not unduly increase the chances of a premature 
abandonment or increase the chance of improper future plugging of this well. 

All requirements of the above referenced administrative order and agreements in the application 
remain in full force and effect excepting the limitation on disposal tubing size is hereby increased 
to 4-1/2 inch. 

Since~ . !!_ 
~d 2. ~~..., ----

DAVID R. CATANACH 
Director 

DRC/wvjj 

cc: Oil Conservation Division - Artesia District Office 
Well File API 30-015-35558, SWD-1464 
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